
 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
DATE:   December 12, 2022 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – CIPP IV Stormwater Infrastructure Rehabilitation Project 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: January 3, 2023, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to respond to questions that the City has received from potential 
bidders. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and revises the specifications as 
detailed below. 
 
Questions Received: 
 

Question #1:  Would shotcrete be an acceptable alternative lining method instead of the CIPP 
for the larger pipes? 

 
Response #1: No, shotcrete is not an acceptable alternative lining method for this project.  
 
Question #2: Are you allowing UV Cure CIPP? It is a much stronger product without the 

contaminated water used in water cured lining. 
 
Response #2: UV curing is an acceptable alternative to water curing for this project. However, 

the contractor will have to provide liner thickness design calculations sealed by 
a Tennessee registered professional engineer as part of the preconstruction 
submittal material for approval by the city of Knoxville Engineering Department. 

Question # 3: The invitation to bid references a Drug Free affidavit but we cannot find that in 
the document. 

 
Response #3: Attached please find a revised Submission Affidavits and Certifications form BD-

28 through BD-30 which hereby replaces the previous form. 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 


